
A Few Notes for January 2022 … 
 

 

Registration for Holy Rosary Totten Hall 2022-2023 
 

We are ready to begin registration for the 2022-2023 school year at Totten Hall. Please fill out an 

Information Card if you have a child that will be returning next year for Pre-K, Preschool or a child 

ready to enroll in Preschool.  
 

A green Information Card will be sent home today so please return them as soon as possible with 

your application fee. Once we have your Information card and application fee, you will receive 

an email link to the online application. 
 

In order to guarantee a spot for next school year, return this information card along with your 

$50.00 non-refundable Application Fee by Monday, January 31, 2022. Open enrollment for new 

families starts Thursday, February 3, with our Open House from 5:00 – 7:00pm 

 

 

Registration for Holy Rosary Kindergarten 2022-2023 
 

Kindergarten Round-Up and Registration will be a little different this year. The school office will send 

out this information to all of our Pre-K families once available. 

 

 

School Cancellations or Delays due to Inclement Weather 
 

In case of inclement weather, Holy Rosary Totten Hall follows EVSC (Evansville Vanderburgh School 

Corporation) and the Evansville Catholic Schools for any delays or cancellations.  
 

Please note: 
 

 When school is on a 1-hour delay:    Totten Hall is on a 1-hour delay. 
 

 When school is on 2-hour delay:       Totten Hall morning program is cancelled.  

    Totten Hall full-day program will be on a 2-hour delay. 
 

 When Holy Rosary Catholic School uses a virtual day as a make-up day, Totten Hall will not 

have virtual days of school. 

 

 

Father/Daughter Dance and the Mother/Son Escape Experience  
 

The Marriage & Family Life Commission has cancelled the Father/Daughter Dance and the 

Mother/Son Escape Experience. If you brought a check by for payment, please know it has been 

canceled. Money that has been paid will be reimbursed.   

 

 

Holy Rosary Rose Gala Going Virtual – Saturday, January 29 
 

Please join us ONLINE via the link that will be available at hrparish.org/gala for a fun evening 

celebrating our wonderful school and parish. The event will include a Live Auction, Fund-an-Item, 

highlight of our sponsors and drawing for the winning half-pot ticket, all while providing for our 

parish and school’s continued financial well-being.  
 

We are grateful for all the sponsors of our 30th Annual Rose Gala! Current Half-pot Raffle: $17,825 

 

 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fhrparish.org%2Fgala%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR1LUSq7ws_mIUN7vILhDDqVTMLOdBO0Dv3FCnd1gg16Ak6wKpzejhKeITM&h=AT0vhm3gYj75hyqrfs8seCAR5LQozrOEkaT6i3xoeJwvp9IMKGIVhHsHXpNCnO92V6K7LuVvP3vMmJ2Cd4UvFboTknFvxINFvgHRWNiizAx0Pfxd3wZQc5Ly2GG1o8VcRA&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT1XLHAOJOAjM0oW81GeivEIv37iTktiNXeDvjqoGwMj4NpdQptedJtVHppeac6JtZEE-fA35rd-mi3wqzT7i6qolPhZMf8St60RNThsTOH8MeAhf-R_pWJ3VpV-VFZuJnEVWX34HmVZFAkd2aBTfJ8v1zRFL6lKX5nkiv_C8qXL58qO

